COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

D

16th lMareh, 1935.

Dear Sir,

With reference to your memorandum of the l4th
January last respecting the steamor "OAKGROVE", I have to
inform you that a report has now been received from the Soclety's
Supveyors at Middlesbrough of a general examination of the
vessel afloat.

The Surveyors have recommended that the vessel
should be chipped throughout for further examlnation, but
the Owners' Representative has informed them that he was not
prepared to ecarry out the recommendations.

The Surveyors were informed by the Agent on the
15th instant that the vessel had left for the Tyne on the
12th instant, having been granted a certificate by the Hritish
Corporation. The liddlesbrough Surveyors therefore presume
it is the Owners' intentlon to class the vessel with that
sﬁicty, but as no information has been received direct from
the Owners regarding this matter, I shall be glad if you will
be good enough to approach them with a view to ascertaining

their intentions.
I am, Dear Sir

Yours faithfully,
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